
 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Photo: Hawa was pregnant has     

    her baby by now.  

    Congratulations Hawa! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    Rosanne        Danica 
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Welcome  

Dear friends of WanaZiwi! Hereby our 

second newsletter. It is published a bit 

later than hoped for. The main reason for 

this is the internet connection in 

Tanzania. This is not so reliable as we are 

used to. Therefore, we cannot give a 

recent update from Nienke. In the 

meanwhile, it is already two months ago  

that the first newsletter of WanaZiwi was 

published and many things happened. In 

the Netherlands, two girls joined our 

team. Rosanne and Danica will introduce 

themselves in this newsletter. 

 Furthermore, you can read a story of 

Haw, about the recent activities in 

Dodoma. She is one of the seven 

women introduced to you if the former 

newsletter. 

Unfortuneately, we cannot five recent 

information from Nienke but we will 

certainly provide it to you by the end 

of January. Since Nienke will be back in 

the Netherlands by then.  

Enjoy reading and comments are more 

than welcome!   

Alyanne Huisman 

  

‘This great project is the 

beginning of a new future 

for all of us’ 
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WanaZiwi Newsletter nr. 2 
WanaZiwi creates economic opportunities for & together with a group of deaf women in  Tanzania. 

 

Nieuwe leden in het WanaZiwi team: 
Sinds half november hebben zich twee meiden via SIFE gevoegd. Hieronder stellen zij zich even voor: 

Rosanne Meilink  

Hi, my name is Rosanne Meilink, I am 19 years old and I am studying International Business and Management at the 

University of Groningen, for the second year now. I have two sisters with whom I like to have fun and I like dancing a 

lot. I am a new member in the WanaZiwi project and I am forward to participate in the developing of this project! I am 

happy to be a part of this team and I will do my absolute best to make this project a success!  

Danica Finger 

Dear Friends of WanaZiwi! My name is Danica Finger, I am 22years old and a second-year student of International 

Relations at the RUG. When I heard about WanaZiwi and the truly amazing story of this seven woman I immediately 

wanted to contribute something to the sequel of this story. Like the saying: “There is no need to give people fish if they 

do not know how to fish on their own” I believe in people helping themselves and I am glad that I can support these 

woman in accomplishing something on their own.  

Best, Danica Finger 

 


